CONVENTION NATIONAL SECURITY AND FOREIGN RELATIONS
COMMITTEE MEETING
June 26, 2015
The meeting of the Department National Security and Foreign Relations Committee was called
to order by Lavern Spolarich, Temporary Chairman at 9:10 AM in the St. Clair room of the
Sterling Inn, on June 26, 2015.
Lavern Spolarich was elected as permanent chairman.
Richard Dubay was appointed permanent secretary by Chairman Spolarich.
DISTRICTS —3,4,5,7,8,12, & 18
GUESTS 16 Guests were present

BUSINESS
Elroy Randall, POW/MIA — 49 still missing from Michigan.

Anthony Malla, Homeless Vets — 500 homeless veterans in Detroit.

Richard Dubay, Immigration — Need to keep close track of illegals with no paperwork. Border
patrol needs more help.

Looking into a resolution on immigration to send to National.
Spolarich talked about Blood, Eye, and Vital Organs.
Frank Flores talked about 450 additional troops to Iraq.

Bob Spanogle talked about brigade readiness. Today just 33 percent of our brigades are ready
when we should be closer to 70 percent.

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business to come before this committee, Chairman Spolarich adjourned
the meeting at 9:55 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lavern Spolarich, Chairman




